
2017 Engineering Faculty Professionalism Award

The objectives of the Engineering Faculty Professionalism Award are to bring to the 
attention of all faculties those members who are licensed professional engineers at their 
university; to present registration in a positive light which should encourage faculty to 
work toward licensure and professionalism; and to benefit the students and the profession 
with the promotion of professionalism in the universities. LEF has two deserving 
recipients. The recipients of this year’s awards are Dr. Xiaoduan Sun, University of 
Louisiana Lafayette, and Norman D. Pumphrey, Louisiana Tech University.

The recipient for University of Louisiana Lafayette is Dr. Xiaoduan Sun. She is a 
Registered Professor Engineer.  Dr. Sun has many accomplishments in terms of scientific 
publications. She also has many research projects as well as numerous honors and 
awards. 

The recipient for Louisiana Tech University is Norman D. Pumphrey. He is an 
Associate Professor; Civil Engineer/ Construction Engineer Technology. He has been the 
Program Chair in Construction Engineering Technology since 2014. He has done 
extensive work as CET Program Chair working with students and faculty to mentor and 
nurture them to be successful. He has also served as Director of the Bulldog Achievement 
Resource Center and been Program Chair for Civil Engineering. 

1


